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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON CATCH SHARING PLAN 
AND ANNUAL 2017 REGULATION CHANGES 

 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) received presentations from Ms. Kelly Ames, Pacific 
Fishery Management Council; Ms. Heather Reed, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife; 
Ms. Lynn Mattes, Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife; and Ms. Marci Yaremko, California 
Department of Fish and Wildlife, on the halibut catch sharing plan. 
 
The GAP agrees with the proposed range of options set forth in both the ODFW report and 
supplemental WDFW report under this agenda item. We anticipate making further 
recommendations in November. 
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http://www.pcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/08/I1a_ODFW_Rpt_CSP-Sept2016-final_SEPT2016BB.pdf
http://www.pcouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/I1a_Sup_WDFW_Rpt_SEPT2016BB.pdf

